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From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 10:53 AM 
To:  
Subject: EL21-011 
 
Mr. Keffeler, 
 
We appreciate your effort to assist the Public Utilities Commission staff members working on 
EL21-011, by attempting to retrieve and provide data for our use in analyzing specific scenarios 
affected by this docket.  
 
You verbally relayed your request to staff that you wish to share your message with the PUC 
commissioners that will determine the outcome of this docket. Therefore, your message is 
being posted under Comments and Responses in this docket along with this response.  
 
As explained in the Contact PUC guidelines posted online, 
https://puc.sd.gov/contact/guidelines.aspx, discussions about an open docket with any 
commissioner outside of a public, noticed meeting are not appropriate, so information to be 
shared with commissioners must be posted in the docket. 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 




